
  

July 16, 2024

Dear Booker T. Washington High School Family,

Welcome back! It is with immense excitement and pride that I extend my warmest greetings to all of you

as we commence another academic year at our beloved Booker T. Washington High School. This year

marks a particularly special milestone as we celebrate our Centennial—100 years of excellence,

resilience, and community.

As I begin my third year as your principal, I am deeply honored to lead this historic institution. Walking

the halls where so many outstanding educators have paved the way fills me with a profound sense of

responsibility and gratitude. Our school’s rich legacy is a testament to the dedication and hard work of

our faculty, staff, students, and community.

The entire instructional leadership team and I are committed to making this year both successful and

celebratory. We eagerly look forward to creating an environment that not only honors our past

achievements but also sets a positive and ambitious tone for the next century of learning and growth.

As we embark on this momentous year, let us embrace the spirit of

excellence that defines Booker T. Washington High School. Together,

we will continue to support and inspire our students, ensuring they

are prepared to lead and succeed in an ever-changing world.

Thank you for your unwavering dedication and support. Here’s to a

remarkable year of celebration, learning, and achievement!

Yours in Educational Service,

William C. Wade
Proud Principal
The Booker T. Washington High School


